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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for having a go!  Well done to the following children:

Year 1:
Isaac Richardson 
Year 2:  Ava Spears
Year 3: 
Liv Arrowsmith  
     Year 4: Falak Mahmood  
Year 5:
Katie Ross
Year 6:
Charlotte Morison 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 2 for the 100% attendance this week!! 
Parental Involvement Committee (PICS)

PICS are representatives of our parent / carer community.  Their roles and responsibilities are:

· To meet once per term 

· To discuss issues pertinent to the parent / carer community

· To act as ambassadors for Portobello Primary 

· To contribute to policy creation 

· To keep other parents and carers informed of the decisions made in PIC meetings 
We currently have some vacancies on our team.  If you think you could help please contact Mrs Huntley in the school office.

	Staff 
	Class 
	PIC member 
	PIC member 

	Mrs Huntley
	Reception
	
	

	Mrs Lees
	Year 1 
	
	

	
	Year 2
	Lee-Ann White
	Lisa Best

	Mrs Symons 
	Year 3 
	Nazia Tariq
	Hayley Gray

	
	Year 4
	Michelle Grey
	Vicky Butler

	
	Year 5
	
	Lucy Sheperia

	
	Year 6
	
	


Sporting Success 

Well done to our boys football team who did extremely well in their matches this week winning 3 and lost 1 ! 

Named clothing 
Please remember to name all of your child’s clothes.  We have quite a collection of unnamed items in our lost property boxes. 
Secondary school application deadline 

Monday 30th October is the deadline for applying for a secondary school for Year 6 children.  Don’t miss out!

Family Learning – Keeping up with the Children in English for parents and carers of pupils in Year 1 and Year 2

If you would like a place on the friendly, non-formal course which advices you on how to help your children, please contact Mrs Huntley as soon as possible as places are limited. 

The Opportunity Café 
The Opportunity Café has some super autumn and winter deals on this year at their Waterfront 4 Newburn Riverside site.  Pop down for a warming brew and support this outstanding initiative which places local young people with learning disabilities in employment.

Dates for your diary
Mon 16 – Weds 18Th October – Year 5 Bike-ability sessions 
Tuesday 17 October – School Photographer in school to take individual/family photos

2pm Wednesday 18th October - Reception and Key Stage 1 Harvest Sing-a-long: parents and carers welcome 
Fri 20th October – Break up for half term 
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